
Coming your way very soon… 

The MGS Alumnae Association will be moving to our brand new online home: 

www.MGSalumnae.com !   

 

 

The new website will be a one-stop portal for alumnae all over the world to be 

connected to one another, get their latest MGS news and event photos, check out 

class reunion notes, register for Founder’s Day Dinner, as well as order the latest 

MGS merchandise!   

 

The portal will be launched in stages, and 

two key features include the ability to 

register (and pay) for Alumnae 

membership online, and a convenient 

digital ID for access to the Sports 

Complex on campus.  

Once registered, alumnae members will 

be able to log onto their account, which 

will display their photo and a unique QR 

code.  Although not a standalone app, 

the website will have a mobile display version so members can access their digital IDs 

from their phones and tablets.  



In addition, the portal will allow alumnae to make donations online, learn about 

volunteering and mentorship opportunities, be eligible for exclusive discounts, 

events, and other membership benefits, as well as re-connect with old classmates 

and plan reunions.     

Another hotly requested feature has been the 

Alumnae Shop.  The entire catalogue of MGS 

merchandise can be browsed on the website, and 

purchases can be made online by secure credit card 

payment directly from the Alumnae Shop.  

 

Alumnae who haven’t had a chance to visit the new 

Heritage Centre can also check out video clips and 

exhibit photos through the online gallery.   

Also for members not based in Singapre, we will be 

launching a network of overseas chapters to better 

connect with other old girls in their country or 

region.    

 

The website should come online in the 

second quarter of this year, just in time to 

book a table for the 132nd Founder’s Day 

Dinner on 25th July 2019 – which you will 

now be able to do at the new website!   


